

Your gift was immediately put to use in the fight against cancer.

April 24, 2020

Dear Lynn Romano,

On behalf of everyone who has been or will be touched by cancer, thank you for your investment in the American Cancer Society's mission to save lives, celebrate lives, and lead the fight for a world without cancer.

We're so grateful for your support.

Your gift is instrumental to our mission. In fact, thanks in part to medical advances supported by American Cancer Society donors like you, cancer death rates are the lowest they've been in decades.

Together, we've come so far. Your gift makes all the difference.

From research to education, prevention to diagnosis, and treatment to recovery, the American Cancer Society provides support to everyone impacted by cancer – and that is only possible because of you. Every action we take moves us one step closer to a world free from cancer.

Thank you again for helping save lives and lead the fight to end cancer.

We sincerely appreciate your generosity, and thank you for helping the American Cancer Society attack cancer on all fronts.

Warm regards,

Gary M. Reedy

Chief Executive Officer
American Cancer Society

PS: Your donation means so much at any time, but especially as we fight COVID-19. Giving again means we can keep providing critical help to cancer patients and their caregivers when they need it most. Cancer won't stop...and neither will we.

Please keep this letter as a receipt for your tax records.

American Cancer RECENT CONTRIBUTION

Gift Date 04/15/20

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.